
 

Website: 

www.saltaireprimaryschool.co.uk 

Follow us on Twitter: @spsprimary 
 

 

 

Saltaire Primary School 
Albert Road, Shipley, West Yorkshire, BD18 4NR 

Telephone: 01274 584093    

E-mail: office@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr R Whitehead 
 

 

15th June 2021  

Year 2 visit to Liverpool Maritime Museum  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Date of visit  Wednesday 30th June 2021  

Place to be visited  Liverpool Martime Museum  

Cost  £11.25  

Arrive at school for 8.15am 

Back to school for 3.30pm 

Dress requirements or kit list  Sensible shoes and school jumper (sun 

hat/cream) 

Meal requirements  Please bring a packed lunch, snack and 

a spare drink in a small rucksack. If you 

would like a packed lunch from school, 

please choose this option on SCOPay. 

Any additional information  Children can bring up to £2.00 in a 

named envelope for the gift shop. 

  

We have planned a visit to Liverpool Maritime Museum for Year 2 on Wednesday 30th 

June 2021.  The children will travel by coach and the cost of the visit includes exploring 

the Titanic Exhibition, as part of our topic this half-term. 

 

The visit complies with all current Covid-19 guidelines.  

We require the children to arrive at school for 8:15am with the aim to depart by 

8:30am and arrive back at 3:30pm. We hope it will be a thoroughly enjoyable visit! 

  

If you wish for your child to participate in this visit, please tick the consent 

box on www.scopay.com .  There will be a charge of £11.25 to cover the cost of the 

transport. This is a voluntary contribution and no pupil in the group will be omitted 

from the visit, but if we receive insufficient funds then the visit may have to be 

cancelled.  If you have applied and are eligible for Free School Meals, or have 

previously claimed for free school meals, the full cost of the visit will be subsidised by 

school. Please do not make a voluntary contribution. You can apply online for Free 

School Meals at www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals  

  

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to speak to the 

Year 2 team.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Liddle, Mrs Shillaker and Mrs Akhtar 

Year 2 Class Teachers  
 

http://www.scopay.com/
http://www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals

